
NO WEEDSPRAY OPTION 
REPLY NOTICE 

 
Buller District Council Policy 

 
• That Council offers a “No Weedspray Option” to 

residents/property owners within the Buller District on the 
condition that the residents/property owners confirm their 
agreement to maintain the street/road frontage/roadside 
channel/footpath adjacent their residence/property in a tidy 
condition free of weeds and noxious plants. 

 
• Should any residents/property owners fail to comply with 

Council’s requirements then they will be sent a reminder notice, 
with continued non-compliance resulting in Council removing the 
resident/property owner from the register and arranging for 
weedspraying to be undertaken as in other areas of the District. 

 
• Residents/property owners will be contacted by the 28 February 

each year with Council for continued inclusion on the “No 
Weedspray Option” register. 

 
This policy only applies to local roads maintained by Council and not 
roads on the State Highway network maintained by Transit New Zealand. 
 
 
We the undersigned do hereby declare that we have read and understood the 
above Buller District Council “No Weedspray Policy” and agree to abide by the 
requirements of the policy. 
 
Resident     
Property Owner  
 
Name:          (Please print) 
 
Address:         (Please print) 
(for no Weedspraying) 
 
Postal Address:        (Please print) 
(if different from above) 
           
 
Phone/Fax         (Please print) 
 
 
 
Signed:          
 
Date:           

 

(Please tick as appropriate)


